~ RISK MANAGEMENT
TRUST HEADQUARTERS

3 May 2002

Mrs Donna Scott
Solicitor

Central Services Agency
25 Adelaide Street

BELFAST
BT2 8FH

Dear Mrs Scott
Re: Rachel Ferguson (deceased)

I refer to the above matter.

I enclose for your attention a statement from Dr Raymond Fulton, (Ihave not
forwarded this to the Coroner yet). I also enclose the updated Critical Incident Action

Plan.

Please return the Original Altnagelvin Hospital Notes to me as soon as possible as
they are required for Clinical coding purposes.

In addition is it possible for you to ask the Coroner to receive a copy of any
recommendations made by Dr Summer after he investigated the death five years ago.

Perhaps we cannot request this.

I am still endeavouring to obtain clarification on the issues identified by Counsel.

Many Thanks.

Yours Sincerely

Therese Brown (Mrs)
Risk Management Co-ordinator

Enc.
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